
       

NOV. 25TH-DEC. 9TH 
SPREAD THE WARMTH 
Coats, Hats, Gloves, Boots…We need them all! 

Do you have any gently used or new hats, gloves or scarves?  

Have you or your child grown out of coats or boots that have 

barely been worn?  Are they in a condition where these items 

can go to a new home?  Then we can take them!  The Lake 

Country Optimist Club is collecting items to donate to Lake 

Country Caring.  They are in need of all of these items to 

service our community.  There is a box located at your 

school’s office.  Please drop off items there.  Items will be 

picked up after school on December 9th.  Please help our 

community take care of each other.  Thank you!  

     

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

____ 

For                                

LAKE COUNTRY 

CARING 

 ____ 

Collected by          

Lake Country 

Optimist Club 

____ 

Hats, Gloves, Boots, 

Coats, Scarves and 

Snow Pants 

____ 

THANK YOU 

Questions? Please contact 
Kevin Mattson 

414-852-0347 

kmattson@kw.com 

Or visit our Facebook 
Page: Lake Country 

Optimist Club 

 

mailto:kmattson@kw.com

